Highfield Lane, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, S41 8BA
+44(0)1246 230550
www.newbold.outwood.com

enquiries@newbold.outwood.com
Mr Steve Roberts
Mr Rob Southern

10 October 2022

Dear parents and carers,
‘“Year || Success Night” -Tuesday |18th October.
| would like to invite you to our “Year || Success Night” on Tuesday |8th October from 17:30 to 20:00.

This event is going to be the perfect opportunity for you to see and hear expert advice on the best ways to
prepare for an extended period of exams. We will be covering topics such as English and maths preparation,
general revision activities for active learning, maintaining a healthy mindset, eating your way to success as well
as providing you with a variety of tips and tricks on how best to support your son or daughter.

We would love to have all of our students attend with a family member for the full evening. In exchange for
attending the event we will provide all students with a goody-bag containing revision guides, revision materials,
relaxation aides and a selection of foods and drinks for supporting their body during the exam period.

The timing of the event is important as the next round of mock exams begins on Monday 7th November.
Following the mock exams is a structured and well planned intervention programme that will be designed to
fix the misconceptions and gaps that students have in their learning. The advice that we give at this event is
tailored towards the work that we know our students will need to do in order to achieve their potential this
year.

The structure of the evening will be as follows:

[7:30 - Arrival and refreshments in the academy dining hall with the opportunity to speak to heads of
department and the academy’s senior leaders.

18:00 - Presentation from Mr Southern in the main hall.

18:20 - Carousel of activities from subject and senior leaders in classrooms.

20:00 - Departure.

Please complete this short form to confirm your attendance and indicate how many people from your family
are likely to be attending.

| look forward to seeing many of you on Tuesday 18th October.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Southern
Head of School
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